
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Thursday, 

March 10, 2022. 
 

____Our kindness challenge for today is: Make friends with someone new. 

 

_____ ASB is switching up the way that we distribute candy to those who participate in our 

spirit days. Starting tomorrow, if you are participating in the spirit day, please line up 

outside of the student store in the morning and ASB will be distributing candy from the 

window at the student store. Looking forward to seeing you all in your PJs tomorrow! 

 

_____ Attention 8th Graders: Thanks to everyone who has submitted nominations for the 

8th Grade Most Likely To contest.  Remember, you have until Friday afternoon to vote.  

Think about which one of your classmates will become the next late night talk show host, 

go to the moon, or win a Nobel Prize. You can find the link in your Outlook email account 

from Mrs. Stoskopf. 

 

_____ Today is our first HOME meet of the Wrestling season. Wrestling begins @ 3:45! 

Come support Guardian Wrestling!   

 

_____ This Friday is PJ Friday! 

 

_____ Hello 8th Graders! A reminder to check your school email for important information 

about high school transition activities taking place this week! This past Friday an email 

was sent to your parents/guardians letting them know about your Jackson or Cascade 

high school transition appointment time on Thursday, March 24th.  Also, Jackson and 

Cascade Counselors will be visiting with 8th graders at Gateway today after GBN to review 

important information with you. You will need to bring your high school course catalog 

with you today for the high school Counselor visits and this Friday for the HS&B lesson 

where you will be identifying and selecting classes you would like to take in 9th grade. 

 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 


